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To ISU Faculty and Administrators: 

The Executive Committee of the Lowa State University 

Chapter of AAUP believes that in this national crisis the 

ISU Faculty should make every effort to encourage student 

involvement. It is especially necessary that we keep open > 

a wide variety of opinion and dissent. We applaud the 

Sstudents' effort to participate in community affairs and 

we call on every instructor and administrator to cooperate 

fully in this spontaneous expression of student concern.


